
New Orleans Police Department 

Persons of Interest in an Armed Robbery  
 

Item Number:  B-07381-14                         Date:  February 5, 2014    
Location: 4600 Block of LaSalle St.           Detective: Latoya Lamb 

 

 
 

Subjects depicted in the above photographs are wanted for questioning.  
 

The subjects can be seen on video surveillance here:    http://youtu.be/nbM1zYovolY 
 
On February 6, 2014, at about 6:30 P.M., the victim was sitting inside her vehicle before she was 
robbed of her purse.  Later on the same day, her credit card was fraudulently used at a grocery store. 
 
Subject #1 is described as an African-American male, brown complexion, 18-25 years old, about 6’0 in 
height, slim build, short black hair and a distinct DEEP OVERBITE in teeth.  He was last seen wearing a 
light to dark blue hooded sweatshirt, blue jeans and red tennis shoes.   
 
Subject #2 is described as an African-American female, but can be mistaken as a male, brown 
complexion, about 18-25 years old, about 5’6 in height, slim build, black braided hair in twist to neck, 
and a tattoo of a cross between eyebrows.  She was last seen wearing a black cap, a black hooded 
sweatshirt, dark colored jeans and red tennis shoes. 
  
Subject#3 is described as an African-American female, but can be mistaken as a male, brown 
complexion, 19-25 years old, about 5’10 in height, muscular build, shoulder length dreadlocks with a 
large blue/green design tattoo covering the neck.  She was last seen wearing a grey hooded sweatshirt 
and blue jeans.  
 
Subject #4 is described as an African-American male, dark complexion, 18-25 years old, and 5’6 in 
height with a thin build.  He was last seen wearing a black cap, black leather jacket and black jeans.  
 
Subjects were seen entering a small black SUV with a Texas License Plate. Anyone with information 

regarding the identity of the wanted subjects should contact a Second District Detective @ 504-
658-6020 or anonymously to Crime Stoppers at 504-822-1111 or toll free at 1-800-903-7867. 

http://youtu.be/nbM1zYovolY

